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It is my great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of ACE Glass in the 
construction of Hunt Tower located in Rogers, AR. I have had the pleasure of working in 
collaboration with ACE Glass for the past 8 years, and can state with confidence that this 
company is extremely knowledgeable in their field of work.   

 

ACE Glass’s scope of work included the entire exterior envelope of the building as well as 

numerous design details inside and out.  

 

The building shell consisted of aluminum composite panels and glass curtain walls. ACE was 

integral in working with our team to come up with a design option that met our client’s needs. 

They worked hand in hand with us from the early stages to develop two iridescent paint 

coatings for the panels as well as helping us develop all of the connections of these panels to 

each other and the building sheathing.  They also worked with us on every facet of the curtain 

wall system as well as the sleek custom glass entry canopy to the building.  The collaboration 

with ACE didn’t stop with the exterior, but also brought in custom interior glass ceiling 

elements into the main lobby of the building. We also developed more details for the 

composite panels in the lobby to create column wraps with inset lighting elements. 

 

I personally look forward to a continued working relationship with ACE Glass. Our office 

recommends ACE Glass to all General Contractors. Their dedication, craftsmanship and 

management went above and beyond on this successful project. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Dusty Graham, AIA 

Principal Partner 

Core Architects, Inc. 

 


